
Safety Notice –Recall of Certain GE brand Built-in wall ovens (also 
called “Micro-oven combos” 

Dear Consumer:

As you may have heard, the U.S. Consumer Product Safety Commission and the General Electric Company 
(GE) have announced a recall of certain GE built-in combination wall ovens, often called "micro-oven 
combos" (specifically, a wall oven with an attached microwave). This recall includes 92,032 micro-oven 
combos manufactured from January 1, 2000 to December 31, 2003

These products were not sold in Canada. If you need any further information about this recall, please 
visit geappliances.com or call the US hotline at 1-888-240-2745.
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